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This report covers two years.
Much like the BP’s themselves, our membership is down – we have sadly lost eight members (for various reasons) over the past three years. Although we have gained two new members (both of whom took out an additional number). Sadly with this mind, I was forced to reduce the Mega Christmas draw in 2020 to £50, from its usual £100, and the amount contributed to the theatre was down from £500 (in 2020) to £300 in 2021. Although during the last 18 months, we have been able to donate an additional £55 to the Society as three members kindly waived their winnings and asked me to give them to the BP’s – thanks to Edith Pratt, Mike Mackenzie and David Hillelson.
I am hoping that the above reduction in prizes / donations can be reversed in the future. This would be helped considerably if I could recruit new members. Please contact me if you are interested in joining the 200 Club. Just £12 a year.
Paula Downes

